
 
Shooting Starz Productions ~ Summer Camp 2025 
Registration opens on January 21st at 6:00 PM  
 
Shooting Starz Productions is a Christian theatre 
company. We encourage growth in confidence and 
self-esteem in a humble way. We pray before each 
rehearsal and performance. We believe that Jesus 
has given each actor the talents they exhibit. We 
welcome families of all belief types to participate in 
our programs. Encouragement used during 
rehearsals may come from Bible verses from the Old 
or New Testament or the fruits of the Holy Spirit.  
​
Summer Camp takes place at St. Paul’s Lutheran 
Church,  710 E. Broadway Osseo MN 55369  
9:00 AM-Noon each day (Mon. June 16-Fri. June 
20). A free outdoor performance at St. Paul’s will 
take place on Fri. June 20th at 6:30 pm.  
 
Participants eligible are ages 4-13.  
 

Participants will be working on vocals and choreography to both theatrical style music 
numbers and Christian praise and worship songs. They will also be learning a skit in 
small groups. Actors and actresses will also play indoor and outdoor games, make 
crafts and engage in other fun summer activities. Summer Theatre Camp is a great 
place for both experienced actors as well as children and youth who wish to explore the 
performing arts. Our previous campers have all had a blast!  
 
Registration fee is $175 per person which includes all materials and a T-shirt. 
Payment is due to hold your child’s spot. Payment can be submitted by Venmo to 
Steph-SSP or by mailing in a check made out to Shooting Starz Productions. Checks 
can be mailed to: 

​
Steph Caron 
19164 Eagle Lake Rd. S. 
Big Lake MN 55309  
 
Registration fees are non refundable.  
**In the event that a check bounces, the party writing the check will need to submit an 
alternative form of payment for the registration fee as well as fees charged to Shooting Starz 
for the bounced check.** 
 
Registered actors will receive an email at the beginning of June with the lyrics and song links 
to familiarize themselves with the material before camp begins. Participants will be asked to 
bring a water bottle and peanut free snack each day. All other materials will be provided.  
 
For questions or if you are in need of a payment plan, please contact Steph Caron 
shootingstarzprod@gmail.com or 612-715-9178  
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